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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Our Tumuaki and Kaiako extend a warm welcome to you all.

Our whanau information evening for our trip to Tahiti in 2020 will be held on Thursday 21st of
March 2019 from 6pm-7pm in the Papakura High School Hall.

Interested students and whanau who have already received an application form are welcome to
attend. Come meet and hear from the Kaiako and staff who have made preparations for this
cultural exchange to Tahiti in 2020.

Discussion points:

Meet and Greet

Application form and selection process
Admin, deadline, costs etc

Student & Whanau question time
Proposal for the trip

Na: Vaiarii Tuhoe & Te Kahui Kaiako
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